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Special Edition Provider Pulse Winter Issue Now Available 

Effective Date: March 16, 2023 

In this Special Edition of Provider Pulse, we present a review of JHHC’s accomplishments in 2022 

and a preview of the great work ahead in 2023. 

Now available online, the winter 2023 issue of Provider Pulse also contains important 
information on policies and procedures, quality care, plan changes and other materials pertinent 

to doctors and other health care providers. 

In this issue: 

 What’s new in 2023

 Medical code updates

 Claims and billing information

 Changes to dental coverage for Priority Partners members

And more! 


